

NR_key_name: C4BD0D657A1FD3928525650800558D81
SendTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB
CopyTo: CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Tom Samoluk/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 09/04/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 11:35:28 AM
ComposedDate: 09/04/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 11:34:28 AM
Subject: Taplin Film

Please advise whether or not I can move on this now to ensure that we get the film. Thanks.
To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: From: Tom Samoluk/ARRB Date: 08/22/97 10:22:21 AM
Subject: Taplin Film
Can I proceed with the assumption that the money is there and now (before the end of the fiscal year) is the time to move with Taplin?
To: David Marwell/ARRBcc: From: Tom Samoluk/ARRB Date: 08/13/97 03:15:03 PM
Subject: Taplin Film
David: The last time we discussed the Taplin film, you said that it would be timely to return to the matter after August 1. Is our ability to foot the cost of copying the film any better now? Please advise and I'll move on it with Taplin.
Tom

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: